Notice of Intent to Award Contract

Date: January5, 2024

Re: Renovation of Health and Sciences Simulation Lab
RFP No. 352-02

To All Proposers:

Columbia Gorge Community College appreciates your time and effort in preparing proposals for
Renovation of the Health and Sciences Simulation Lab. Based on evaluations of written proposals
according to criteria set forth in the RFP, together with reference checks, the administration is
recommending that the contract be awarded to P&C Construction Company.

Pursuant to provision Section 1.4 of RFP 352-01, any proposer wishing to protest this award is
required to do so by 5 p.m. on the 7" calendar day following the date of this Notice of Intent to
Award Contract. Protests received by Columbia Gorge Community College after this date and
time will not be considered. If no valid protests are received within seven (7) days, the contract
will be awarded to P&C Construction.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me at
mdemoss@cgcc.edu. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Daniel Saldivar, Director of Facilities Services
Mark DeMoss, Controller/Grant Accounting Coordinator



